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Dear Parents and Carers, 

A HUGE thank you to YOU ALL for everything you have done to help the Friends raise money this 
year! We are really pleased to announce that our excellent Summer Fair produced an amazing £1100 
profit which means, aside from donating £373 to MacMillan Cancer Care back in September, we 
should finish the year having raised over £3500 which is going to take some beating!! We therefore 
already have some dates for your diary to kick start September. These are as follows: 

   Friday 15th Sept - Friends AGM and Coffee Morning  
   Friday 29th Sept - Bags2School (at drop off) & Macmillan Coffee Morning. 
   
We would also love your feedback (including new families!). Please kindly complete the slip below 
and return it to Sarah Lambert (or in an envelope to the school office if you prefer). 
     
Have a great summer everyone!!!!!                                                                                    The Friends 
—————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Which of the following Friends fundraisers and events 
have you been able to support/attend this year? 

Please tick all that apply 

MacMillan Coffee Morning
Autumn Disco
Christmas Fair
Personalised school tote bags
Personalised school tea towels
Personalised christmas cards/associated products
Valentines Disco
Mothers Day Flowers
Easter Fair
Bags2School clothes recycling 
Summer Fair
Easyfundraising.co.uk
Printer cartridge recycling
Easy2name printed name badges

For any initiatives not ticked, what prevented you 
from being able to attend/support these? 

How can we improve our events in future?

How can we best communicate with you?

What would you like to see purchased with the money 
raised by the Friends?

What ideas do you have to help us fundraise/what 
events would you like to see next year?

Would you like to volunteer next year? (If so, please 
say how you would like to be involved)
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